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     Regal’s RED HOT Topics 
 

 IMMUNIZATIONS: February 20th is the day children will be excluded from school if 
they aren’t up to date on their immunizations. 

 PTO: Evergreen Parent Teacher Organization needs volunteers.  If you are interested 
inquire at the office.  We need help in planning, organizing, and implementing our yearly PTO 
activities and need all the help we can get to make each event AMAZING!!!!!   

 VISITORS: ALL VISITORS MUST check in at the office and get a badge before moving 
about the campus. 

 VOLUNTEERS: If you are planning on volunteering at Evergreen or chaperoning a field 
trip        WE MUST HAVE SIGNED VOLUNTEER PAPERWORK ON FILE! 

  KEEP IN MIND, THE APPLICATION CAN TAKE UP TO TWO WEEKS TO 
  PROCESS…. 

 SITE COUNCIL: We are also in need of a few parents to help round out our  

     committee. 
 

Welcome back Evergreen Family,  

Hopefully everyone had a Wonderful Winter Break by enjoying some quality time with your 
family and friends.  

 As the New Year kicks off, I just want to remind parents that good attendance and being on 
time is a key component to academic success.  School begins at 7:35am Monday through 
Thursday with an hour late start on all Fridays.  Class will begin instruction at 7:40am.  *All 
grade levels will continue to focus on individual student growth in reading, math, and 
writing.   

In order to make sure our students are ready to learn; please support learning at Evergreen 
Elementary by continuing to have your child/children eat well, maintain regular attendance, 
and get adequate sleep during the week.   

Parents please continue to support your child by communicating with your teacher on a reg-
ular basis about their behavior and academic growth.   

Let’s make 2019 a FANTASTIC YEAR!!!!!! 



Public Law 105.17, known as the Individuals with Disabilities Education Act (IDEA),  requires that school districts provide a free and appropri-
ate education to all disabled children and young adults from birth through 21 years of age. The Three Rivers School District requests   assis-
tance with the identification of any disabled children ages Birth through 21 who are not enrolled or currently being served in one of the Dis-
trict's schools. 

If you know of any disabled children ages 0 through 21, who are not receiving education services, please call the Three Rivers School District    
Special Education Department at   541-862-3111 x 5202. 

Child Find for Special Education 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS FOR ANOTHER 
FUN EVENT AT EVERGREEN  

ELEMENTARY 
 

2-21-2018 is Title 1 night  
featuring an  

African  Dance Troupe.   
It’ll be from 5-7pm in the Gym 

More information to follow. 

Does your child have a cold?  Do they need 
cough drops?  We can give your child cough 
drops in the office but we need you to bring 
them into the office and sign a permission slip.  
This applies to ANY and ALL medications.  If 
you have a prescription medication, we need it in 
the original container with the RX label from 
the Pharmacist.  If you have any questions 
please feel free to contact us in the office. 



December 
Students of the Month 

Garman  Adeline Williams 

Patterson Davian Bennett 

Pitts Kai Rosenberry 

Bonney Eli Nolan 

Senteney Waylon Pappas 

Gilkey Leona Nemoede 

Gladding Asiln Hewitt 

Clements Gracie Green 

Snyder Caitlyn McCarthy 

Gragg Gauge Lea 

Gutierrez Joshua Fariaz 

Nelson Natalie Praytor 

Bethke Athena Demuth 

ODonnell Kyle Porter 

Green Garrett White 

Keil Evan Guillory 

PTO Annual Penny Drive 

Evergreen Events Calendar 
Stay up to date on happenings and schedules at  

Evergreen by checking out our website:   

www.threerivers.k12.or.us/ev   

DEC 24, 2018-JAN 4, 2019   WINTER BREAK 

1/7  FIRST DAY BACK 

1/11  9-11 Kaleidoscope 

1/15  2:10 PTO Meeting 

1/18  9-11 Kaleidoscope 

  9-2 Art Council here for 3rd Grade 

1/21  NO SCHOOL / MLK DAY 

1/25  9-11 Kaleidoscope 

  11:35 SOM Lunch 

  12:50 PBIS Assembly 

1/28  2:10 Site Council 

2/1  NO SCHOOL / Clerical Day 

  Do you have loose change that 
is cluttering up your house?  Want 

a place to get rid of all those  
annoying pennies? 

The Penny Drive will begin  
February 4th and end March 1st.  
Your loose change will raise money 
for field trips, classroom supplies, 

student incentives, playground  
upgrades, school beautification 
projects and staff appreciation. 

 




